Dear Mr. Pullin,

Late last week, one of your recommenders, Nina Hernandez, withdrew her letter of support for your application to the MPA program, citing some very serious concerns of financial impropriety on your part while you were working in your official capacity for her. She outlined a breach of trust involving funds raised for disadvantaged children, and other questionable circumstances surrounding your early departure from the Peace Corps in Belize.

As you know, our application process requires two letters of recommendation, and you now only have one. However, more substantial is the nature of the reason for withdrawing the letter. Our program sets a high standard for conduct and character in our students, and this new information about your record is very concerning. 
I offer you the opportunity to speak to this issue - you must produce a written response via email to the MPA Director, Lee Lyttle lyttlel@evergreen.edu by tomorrow morning if you wish to keep your place as an admitted student. If you do not provide a satisfactory explanation of your actions in 24 hours, we will withdraw your offer of admission to the MPA- Tribal Governance concentration.
Sincerely,

